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  M E M O 

 

TO:      District Manager  

FROM:      Director of Operations  

SUBJECT: Operations Department Project Status Report  
Week Ending December 29, 2006 
 

DATE:  December 29, 2006 

  

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the District Manager review and file the Operations Department Project Status 
Report for the week ending December 29, 2006. 

BACKGROUND: 
 
Meter Change Over Program 
During the reporting period staff spent the majority of time performing water meter change-outs.  The 
meter change out program is behind schedule and it is intended to be on schedule by end of this fiscal 
year. Meters are changed out every fifteen years to ensure accuracy as water meter accuracy decreases 
with age. 
 
Winter Storm Operations 
During the reporting period a strong winter storm impacted operations of the water system.  High winds 
and rainfall created loss of PG&E power district wide with some outages lasting over 24 hours.  
Generators were placed in service and close monitoring of the storage/distribution system was 
conducted through SCADA and visual inspections.  During the storm period water storage was 
maintained and no interruptions of water service were experience to customers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

Rick Rogers 
        Director of Operations 
RR/ 


